
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ACCEPT resignations of Jack Bean and Usha Vedagiri, DECLARE vacancies in Business
Seat 2 - Industrial Association and Environmental Organizations Seat 2 on the Hazardous
Materials Commission, and DIRECT the Clerk of the Board to post the vacancies. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No fiscal impact. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Hazardous Materials Commission was established in 1986 to advise the Board, County
staff and the mayor’s council members, and staffs of the cities within the County, on issues
related to the development, approval and administration of the County Hazardous Waste
Management Plan. Specifically, the Board charged the Commission with drafting a
hazardous materials storage and transportation plan and ordinance, coordinating the
implementation of the hazardous materials release response plan and inventory program,
and to analyze and develop recommendations regarding hazardous materials issues with
consideration to broad public input, and report back to the Board on Board referrals.

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   07/10/2018 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Dan Peddycord,
925-313-6712

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    July  10, 2018 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy

cc: Michael Kent,   Tasha Scott,   Marcy Wilhelm   

C. 21

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Anna Roth, Health Services Director

Date: July  10, 2018

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Declare Vacancies on the Hazardous Materials Commission



BACKGROUND: (CONT'D)
Jack Bean, holder of Business Seat 2 - Industrial Association, and Usha Vedagiri, holder of
Environmental Organizations Seat 2, have submitted their resignations. As such, the
Commission is requesting the Board of Supervisors to declare vacancies in these seats and
have the required notices posted, so that appointments can be made.

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT:
The seats will remain vacant.


